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Additional concrete pour for ongoing Royal Avenue overpass 
work  
August 24, 2023 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Monday, August 28  

 

 

Hours of Work 
Crews will begin set-up at 5:00 a.m., but this is not 
anticipated to be noisy.  
 
The concrete pour will begin at 6 a.m.  
 

 

Traffic  
Traffic control personnel will be at 
the intersection of Royal Avenue 
and McBride Boulevard to assist 
concrete trucks accessing the work 
area.   

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Residents may hear noise from concrete trucks and 
heavy equipment while work is underway. Access for 
pedestrians on the south side of the Royal Avenue 
overpass will be maintained and traffic control personnel 
will assist pedestrians and cyclists when required.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding while 
this work is underway. 

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  

Fraser Crossing Partners will be pouring concrete on Monday, August 28 starting at 6 a.m. as part of ongoing work on the 
Royal Avenue overpass. This early morning start, during the coolest part of the day, and then working continuously ensures 
the structural integrity of the concrete.  

Similar to the work performed previously at this location, crews will begin set-up at approximately 5:00 a.m. Nearby residents 
may hear noise from concrete trucks and heavy equipment starting at 6:00 a.m.  

Concrete trucks will access the work area via Royal Avenue and McBride Boulevard. Traffic control personnel will be on site to 
assist with access.  
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